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MEDIA RELEASE – WEDNESDAY, 14 JUNE 2023 
Tasmanian Auditor-General’s 2023-24 Annual Plan of Work  
The Auditor-General, Rod Whitehead, has today released his Annual Plan of Work 2023-24 
which details the following performance audits expected to be tabled in Parliament during 
the next financial year: 

• Review of digital projects and initiatives 

• Private works undertaken by councils 

• Oral Health Services 

• Management of departmental office accommodation 

• Supporting students with a disability 

• Effectiveness of shared services arrangements in the General Government Sector. 

The Plan also outlines the following performance audits expected to commence during 
2023-24: 

• Management of landfill 

• Community grants and contracted services 

• Follow up of selected audits not covered by the Committee. 

The Plan provides the Tasmanian Parliament, the Tasmanian public sector, and the 
community the opportunity to understand the Tasmanian Audit Office’s priorities for the 
next year. 

On the release of his Plan, Mr Whitehead said, ‘As in past years, the Plan represents an 
ambitious schedule of work across a broad spectrum of government services.  These audits 
aim to give confidence in the effectiveness and efficiency of Tasmanian public services and 
provide State entities with valuable feedback on improvements to their service delivery.’ 

In preparing the Plan, the Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts is invited to 
comment on a draft of the Plan, with Mr Whitehead taking their comments into 
consideration when finalising the Plan.   

Click on this link to read the Report.  

ENDS 

Further information contact Debbie White, Director Corporate Support and Strategy, on 0439 
335 972 or (03) 6173 0900 


